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Only Sound Seville 
Oranges and Sugar

Enter

Quality
Only the Juice of 
sound Seville Bitter 
Oranges, orange peel 
and the best of granu­
lated sugar are used 
in making our mar­
malade.

The absolute guaran­
tee of Canada’s prem­
ier pure iam manufac­
turers stands back of 
every jar.

DEALERS, IF YOU WANT 
THE BEST,

E. D. SMITH’S WILL 
STAND THE TEST.

Profits
Do you fully realize 
that the cash you 
receive on the actual 
sale of a jar of our 
marmalade is not the 
only profit you reap?
The satisfaction of the 
customer—the faith in 
lines you handle—the 
regular business of the 
pleased housewife are 
additional profits you 
likely overlooked.
THINK IT OVER AND 
SEE IF IT WILL PAY 
YOU TO BE WITHOUT 
E.D.S. MARMALADE.

E. D. Smith & Sons, Limited, Winona, Ont.
AGENTS ; Newton A. Hill, Toronto ; W. H, l)unn, Montreal ; Donald H. Bain, Calgary,"Alta., Edmonton, Alta. : Watson Sc 

Trueadale, Winnipeg; G. H. LaiUlaw, Mali as, N.S ; B. C. Merchandise Brokerage Co , Vancou-er, B C.


